
HOW WE KEEP YOU SAFE AT OUR PROGRAMMES 
COVID-19 SITUATION


The British Government has declared the end of pandemic regulations and we look 
forward to your visit. Our courses take place in-house as well as online, we offer exams 
under secure conditions, and our Library is open to the public. We are delighted that we 
can hold events in South Kensington while continuing many digital and online offerings. 
We recommend that masks are worn in crowded and less ventilated locations.


ARTS PROGRAMME

We are continuing to offer discussions and events digitally, as well as hybrid events. We 
are delighted that our Goethe Kino can again be shown in our cinema. To give more 
people the chance to see them we continue the online screenings.


We want you to feel safe when you visit the Goethe-Institut to take part in one of our 
programmes.


For this reason, we are adapting the number of participants to ensure sufficient 
distance. We ensure good ventilation in our rooms.


We ask you to book your admission ticket in advance and pay online, as we cannot 
accept cash. 
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